Steven Sege

From: C. A. Denisevich <cdenisevich@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 24, 2021 9:44 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: Testimony in support of H5250

To the House Committee on Health and Human Service,

I am writing to express my support for House Bill 5250, the creation of a special legislative commission whose
purpose it would be to study the health and safety impact of optimizing health and safety laws affecting
marginalized individuals. It has become increasingly important that marginalized voices need to be heard in
order to keep those populations safe. This is especially true of Black folks, trans folks, and sex workers. This
commission will give these groups a voice that hopefully the legislators and the police will have to pay attention
to.

-Alex Denisevich



